
Stay tuned to get the latest on all
of our upcoming plans and events
by subscribing to our newsletter
and checking our website!

Until next year!

website: phillipswest.org
email: info@phillipswest.org

call/text (English): 612-424-0786
social media: @PWNOmpls

Jen Jang (reelected)
Genna Mastellone (reelected)
Steve Roos (reelected)
Michelle Malone (elected)

Thank you to everyone who came out to our Fall
Festival & Annual Meeting! We had a phenomenal
time with everyone and we can't wait for the next 
big event with you all!

During the event, we held our annual election which
included four open board seats, four candidates, and
one proposed budget amendment. 

The results are as follows:

Board Members Elected:

Budget Amendment: Approved

Jen Jang
Current board member

genna mastellone
Current vice chair

michelle malone
ywca director

steve roos
current treasurer

2 0 2 3  F a l l  e l e c t i o n
a n d  b a l l o t  r e s u l t s


